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Dear 17
Future developments in IVTO

I now enclose my notes of the expanded IVTO-2000 Committee meeting held in the
Netherlands 7-9 September 1992.

As you will see, a few of the matters, such as the nomination of chief experts
and the proposals for more socialising before the competition, relate already
to Taiwan, but the majority of the changes proposed, especially to trade
descriptions, will not be implemented until Lyons, after being discussed by
the experts in Taiwan.

As to amendments previously agreed by experts in Amsterdam, I now understand
that the Secretary General is not prepared to process these before Taiwan in
view of the considerable work and costs involved. If agreed again in Taiwan,
they can be implemented for Lyons, possibly incorporating more radical
changes.

I should be glad if you would copy this paper and any relevant attachments to
your experts and arrange where appropriate to submit (via UK Skills) ideas to
the country which has offered to prepare a revised trade description and/or
to comment on the revision as soon as it is received. The official minutes
of the meeting on 7-9 September will be forwarded to you as soon as they are
received.

There will be an opportunity for a full discussion of these matters at the
next meeting of the Technical Committee on 5 November 1992.

Yours sincerely

Jim Hammer
Technical Director

Copy to: BC, FW, AS



